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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Launch of new PSNC website; NHSE&I safeguarding webinar; new CPCS IT suppliers.

Introducing the new PSNC website
We are pleased to welcome visitors to a new and improved PSNC website. 
Following a period of user testing, our new website has now fully launched. Key improvements include a redesigned, more functional homepage, an improved search function, most popular lists in menus, and a new public-facing area of the website for external stakeholders.

Following the switchover, we are continuing to work closely with our web developers to monitor the performance of the new website. If you experience any issues accessing information or guidance, please get in touch via info@psnc.org.uk or 0203 1220 810.

Find out more

NHSE&I Level 3 safeguarding webinar
The NHS England and NHS improvement (NHSE&I) Community Pharmacy and Safeguarding Teams, supported by PSNC, are hosting a webinar on Level 3 Safeguarding on Thursday 30th June, from 7-8pm.

The webinar will discuss what Level 3 safeguarding involves including spotting the signs of abuse, signposting and making referrals. A panel of pharmacists will also reflect on real life safeguarding examples.

Register for the safeguarding webinar 

New suppliers assured to provide CPCS IT solutions
Cegedim and Positive Solutions have both now been assured by NHS Digital to provide IT solutions for the Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (CPCS). These new integrated solutions allow clinical services to be streamlined with dispensing activities. 

There are now four assured CPCS IT suppliers in total to choose from. Contractors that have yet to enter an agreement should register with their chosen IT supplier (via the appropriate weblink above) to avoid service interruption.

Learn more
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